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Memorandum of Understanding signed between the 
AOU and Sohar University – Oman
The Arab Open University and Sohar University signed a 
Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) in the fields of 
academic affairs, scientific research, community service, 
and other areas. The MoU was signed on behalf of the 
Arab Open University by Prof. Mohammed bin Hamadan 
Al-Badi, President of the University, and on behalf of 
Sohar University by Dr. Hamdan bin Suleiman Al-Fzari, 
President of Sohar University.
This MoU is in line with the two universities' efforts to 
activate cooperation prospects in aspects that serve the 
universities and work to enhance the frameworks of 
partnership between higher education institutions in the 
Sultanate of Oman.

AOU Book Club organizes discussion session – Lebanon
Following the Lebanese national anthem, the Head of 
Student Affairs, Ms. Rana Haidar, welcomed the author of 
the book "The Deceptive Gender" Dr. Talal Atarssi. Then, the 
media personality Susan Khalil introduced Dr. Talal, who 
reviewed the highlights of his book, presenting everything 
that surrounds the topic of gender from different angles. 
Finally, the discussion was opened with the audience, who 
raised several questions that were answered by Dr. Atarssi. 
The meeting concluded with the presentation of a 
commemorative shield from the University Director Dr. 
Yara Abdullah to the author.

AOU’s “Yomen Team” wins an award of Excellence in 
Community Service – Oman
As part of the Giving Month competition organized by the 
Zakat Committee in the Wilayat of Seeb during the holy 
month of Ramadan, the university participated with a 
volunteer team “Yomen” formed by the Social Club Group. 
The team carried out several distinguished activities and 
events during this blessed month, which resulted in 
winning the Excellence in Community Service Award. It is 
worth noting that the university pays special attention to 
community service

AOU organizes Values-based guidance week – Oman
In implementation of the recommendations of the 
symposium "The Family and Building Values: 
Opportunities and Challenges," the Student Guidance 
Unit at the Arab Open University organized a values 
guidance week called "Values" that began on Monday, 
April 1, and ended on Wednesday, April 3, 2024. The week 
included several values such as charity, friendship, and 
stress management. During this week, some 
publications were distributed carrying a message for 
each value, and it also included several activities, the 
most prominent of which was a cleaning campaign, and 
an expressive corner in the reception of students who 
expressed their opinion on friendship and the best ways 
to get rid of stress.

AOU participates in the third edition of “DERASTI" Expo – 
Kuwait
The university participated in the third “DERASTI" Expo 
under the patronage of the Minister of Education, Higher 
Education and Scientific Research, Prof. Adel Al-Adwani. 
The participation aims to enhance the university's 
effective contribution to supporting state institutions with 
the best educational outputs and spread student 
awareness among high school students to contribute to 
determining their choices and specializations that they 
desire, and for the university to be one of these options 
available to them and guide them on how to register.
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